
Folks,	
I	have	been	receiving	numerous	emails	about	this	company,	
https://www.longballbats.com	that	offers	heated	bat	rolling	
services	for	$40.00.	Please	note	that	this	is	one	of	many	websites	
that	offer	this	type	of	service.	However,	this	is	one	of	the	more	
brazen	of	companies	that	readily	admits	to	altering	baseball	and	
softball	bats.	The	purpose	of	this	note	is	to	make	you	aware	of	
such	services	and	hopefully	educate	your	schools	about	the	perils	
of	utilizing	such	groups.	The	NFHS	Baseball	Rules	Committee	will	
discuss	this	when	we	meet	in	June	to	see	what	else	we	can	do.	I	
wish	you	a	Happy	Holidays.	Please	reach	out	to	me	if	you	need	
anything	from	our	office.	Thanks	again.	
Elliot	
		
Respectfully,	
		
B.	Elliot	Hopkins,	MLD,	CAA	
Director	of	Sports,	Sanctioning	and	Student	Services	
National	Federation	of	State	High	School	Associations	


